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Name
Candice Schar-Johnson
Phone

Email

Comment

| strongly believe that the unincorporated areas of Yolo County need a supervisor that does not have city/urban influences. We need
a strong voice on the Board of Supervisors that answers to us rural folks. Clarksburg, Knights Landing, Winters and the Capay Valley
should have our own supervisor.

Attachment
Section Break

Thank you,
Yolo County
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